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Our Rebuilding Together date is April 30th for our assigned house in 

the Lake Tapps area. Daniel Jones will be our House Captain and 

Jody Marshall will be our Volunteer Coordinator. 
 

Register for this event no later than March 31st; this is the deadline if 

you want a T-shirt (link below). 
 

Rebuilding Together South Sound’s mask policy - at this time they 

anticipate adhering to these location and tasks-based guidelines for 

wearing masks on the project site, regardless of a person’s 

vaccination status: 
 
• Masks required for any indoor work 

• Masks are encouraged, but not required for outdoor work  
 

Detailed information regarding time, parking etc. will be sent to 

volunteers, but please feel free to contact Jody if you have any 

questions. Family and friends are welcome to join our team as well. 

Thank you and have a great day! 
 

 
 

Register Here: https://tinyurl.com/2p98ked3 


